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Community Solar Company Registration is Open! 
 
 
On October 2, 2018, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (commission) 
adopted new rules in WAC 480-103 for Community Solar Companies in Docket UE-171033. 
The rules become effective on November 2, 2018. 
 
Community Solar Companies must submit a registration application, pay registration fees, and 
receive approval prior to operating as a community solar company. Registration applications and 
additional information is available on the commission’s website at utc.wa.gov/communitysolar. 
The Commission will accept registration applications but will not take final action on any 
application until the rules become effective. 
 
If a Community Solar Company fails to register by the effective date of the rule, November 2, 
2018, and operates, the commission may take enforcement action. Refer to the attached WAC 
480-103 for community solar company rules. 
 
If you have questions about the new rules or registration process please contact Licensing 
Services at (360) 664-1222 or email transportation@utc.wa.gov. 
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